

Kāhu News Term 3



Term 3 Dates Date What's On Mon 14th July First Day of Term 3 - Pōwhiri welcome for new families Wed 30th July Wed 13th August Fun Run 25th - 29th August Yellow Week & Daffodil Day 25th - 28th August Book Fair Wed 27th August Nearest & Dearest Day 9-12 September Ice Skating here at Te Ao Mārama! 10th September **Board Elections** Te Wiki o Te Reo Māori (Māori Language Week) 15 - 19 September Last Day of Term 3 6 October First Day of Term 4

REMINDERS

- Food: Please ensure your child is sent to school with enough food for snack, morning tea and lunch.
- Lateness: Being on time to school is very important. If your child is late they may miss important notices and instructions for the day. School starts at 8.40am.
- Weather: As the weather is getting colder, we recommend that tamariki dress in layers. This helps them stay warm during outdoor activities, while still being comfortable indoors where it's much warmer.
- Emails: If you have emailed your child's whānau teacher please allow time for us to respond (at least 24 hours). We cannot always check emails during the day as we are teaching.

BYO DEVICES

We've noticed an increase in students devices not working or having restricted access due to parent locks. If you're using Family Link, you can schedule "School Time" to allow access during the school day.

Please also ensure your child's device is **fully charged** before coming to school each day. We appreciate your support in helping your tamariki be prepared and ready for learning.

SCHOOL CAMP

Our school camp is coming up from November 27th to 29th (Week 8 - Term 4)

Leading up to this, you'll receive various requests for information and permission. We appreciate these forms being completed promptly.

KEEPING OURSELVES SAFE

This term we will be looking at Keeping Ourselves Safe. This is a child protection programme in which children learn and apply a range of safety skills. More information will be shared closer to the time.



INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS

We are very excited to host students from China over the first 6 weeks of Term 3. They are looking forward to interacting with the students in our class and experiencing what a classroom is like in Aotearoa New Zealand.

KAHU TAHI Reece Conrad

Nikki Arnold



reece@teaomarama.school.nz



nikki@teaomarama.school.nz

OUR TEAM



KĀHU RUA

Alana Cramond

Jacqui Murphy-Curtis Kasey Young



jacqui@teaomarama.school.nz



kasey@teaomarama.school.nz



alana@teaomarama.school.nz